
12.20.19 

To: [Activist Name] 

Subject: Happy Holidays from CFT/CFOP...Weekly Updates inside 

From: Cincinnati Federation of Teachers/CFOP 

Reply To: ksingleton@cft-aft.org 

 

Cincinnati Federation of Teachers/CFOP want to wish you and your family a very Merry 

Holiday Season! 

You made it through the first semester. Enjoy your well deserved break. Relax and 

recharge and come back to the new year refreshed. 

The CFT/CFOP office will be closed from Friday, December 20 @ 4:00 pm to Monday, 

December 30 @ 8:00 am in accordance with the district calendar for Winter Break. Only 

Civil Service Staff will return on Monday, December 30. All Certificated staff will return 

on Monday, January 6th. 

We will also be closed on Tuesday, December 31 & Wednesday, January 1, 2020. Civil 

Service staff will return on Thursday, January 2, 2020. 

Once again, we wish you a very peaceful Holiday season. 
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